
Derry Soccer_______________________________________________________________________________ 

       P.O. Box 272                     New Derry, PA 15671                     derrysoccer@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

Dear Business Owner: 

 

The Spring Season of Derry Soccer is fast approaching. Many people are currently working behind the scenes to keep this 

important program in our area. As you know, Derry Soccer provides an opportunity for children in Derry, Blairsville, 

Saltsburg, Ligonier, Latrobe, and other surrounding areas to participate in an organized soccer program.  In order for us to 

do this, we rely on the generous sponsorships and donations of businesses in these communities.  

 

We are currently seeking team sponsors. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your past support as 

a sponsor and offer you the guarantee to sponsor a team again for the Spring 2018 season.  This is being offered to 

you before making sponsorships available to the general public. The level of sponsorship you have contributed to our 

organization in the past has placed your company name on a team uniform, which the children wore at every game (not to 

mention every place they went). We will also provide every team sponsor with a picture of their team to display in their 

business, as well as linking your business website as a sponsor on our web page. 

 

The team sponsor level for the season is a tax deductible donation in the amount of $165.00.  For an additional $15.00 

your customized logo will be placed on the back of the team’s shirts. Your sponsorship and generosity allows us to keep 

registration costs low and maintain our facilities at Paskovitch Field. For $680.00 you can get a custom designed metal 

sign (printed by Dave Chaek Photography) posted on the side of our building for one full calendar year and two sponsored 

teams with custom logos (one team per season). Each additional year will be $530.00 which includes two teams and 

advertising space. 

 
 

If you find you are unable to commit to a team sponsor, any donation you generously provide will help our program 

expand.  Donations of any amount will be listed on our website.  

 

We hope you will continue to see the importance of our program and the benefits of sponsoring a team.  Please return the 

sponsorship form, either by mail or e-mail on, or before, May 1st, 2018. This will guarantee your business as a team 

sponsor before this opportunity is made available to the general public. We will continue to accept donations after that 

date; however, team sponsorships will be on a first come first serve basis after May 1st, 2018.  

 

We appreciate your help in keeping this important program in our area and available to our children. Please feel free to 

contact Matthew Wyant at (724) 953-5807 if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Matthew Wyant 

President 



 

 

Derry Soccer  

Spring 2018 

Sponsorship Form 

 

o Team Sponsor  $165.00 

o Custom Logo $180.00 

o One Year Sponsor with Custom Sign $680.00 

o Donation  ________  amount enclosed 

 

Sponsor Name ______________________________________________________ 

Address____________________________________________________________ 

Phone _____________________________________________________________ 

Website (We’ll link to your page for additional free advertising) 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Contact Person:______________________________________________ 

 

 

If you have a child playing and would like to sponsor their team, please list their name 

________________________ 

 

How you would like your business name to appear on the uniforms (for team sponsors)? 

___________________________________________________________________ 

What abbreviation would you accept? (Only if necessary) 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

❖ Please make sure artwork or business card is included with your sponsorship if a custom logo is 

requested. 


